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March 29th, 1946

Mr. Kermlt Geary,
R.O F. D. # 2,
Walnutport, Penn,

Dear NMr, Geary:

Thank you very much for your report of reception, and
kind comments covering our speclal DX Program from 3:30
to 4:30 AM, March 26th, 1946.

A1l of the program information which you have submltted
is correct as compared with our log, and we &re pleased
to verify your receptlon of thls program f rom WWPG,.

Your report, as well as that of your neighbor (?) Mr.
Elwood Deibert, and all other DXers, 1s highly gratifyiny.

It was a pleasure to hear from you, and I hope you will
be hearing us agaln soon,

Yours very tiuly,
Vlyde X Haékden

r
Clyde L. Walkden,
Chie. Engineer



